NAB Presses FCC To Ease Radio Ownership Restrictions
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Description automatically generated]The National Association of Broadcasters is urging the Federal Communications Commission to ease -- but not remove -- limits on how many radio stations a single entity can own in any given market, warning that current restrictions "no longer enable broadcasters to viably operate in a competitive market or effectively serve the public interest." 
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